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T-Mobile USA
35 Griffin Road South
Bloomfield, CT 06002

September 12, 2016

Attorney Melanie Bachman
Acting Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06501

Dear Attorney Bachman,

The following T-Mobile site was approved by the Connecticut Siting Council on April 14, 2015
respectively as an Exempt Modification. Due to a configuration change T-Mobile had to refile for this
site. The new approval dated November 9, 2015 represented the work that was due to be constructed on
this site. However due to the Landlord’s request to work in conjunction with AT&T’s proposed
modifications we will have to refile gain at a future date. We are formally requesting the cancellation of
the approvals for the following Exempt Modifications;

EM-T-Mobile-057-151015: 150 Butternut Hollow Road, Greenwich (November 9, 2015)
EM-T-Mobile-057-150323: 150 Butternut Hollow Road, Greenwich (April 14, 2015)

Please contact Denise Sabo at 860-209-4690 with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Samuel Simons, Engineering Development - Connecticut

cc: Mark Richard, Engineering and Operations
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